
From: Durkay - CEO, Jocelyn  
Sent: Friday, March 13, 2020 12:10 PM 
To: Mike Pfeiffer <mpfeiffer@iccsafe.org>; Greg Wheeler <gwheeler@ICCSafe.ORG>; Dominic Sims 
<DSims@iccsafe.org> 
Subject: IECC Vote Challenge 
 
Greetings Mr. Pfeiffer, Mr. Wheeler, and Mr. Sims, 
 
I had the opportunity to participate in the 2021 IECC voting process for the first time this year. I recently 
learned these votes are being challenged and encourage you to uphold the outcomes of this voting 
process.  
 
The State of Colorado and many local jurisdictions within our state recently became more engaged in 
the voting process and support the efficiency improvements that are expected to be included in the 
2021 code cycle. In fact, a number of state agencies met to have a voting "party" to encourage 
participation and Governor Polis attended the event himself to encourage our IECC voting. Given limited 
budgets for travel to participate in multiple iterations of the code development process, the December 
voting period was an excellent opportunity for many of our staff to be engaged in this process. I 
encourage you, again, to uphold these voting results.  
 
Thank you for your consideration. Best regards, 
Jocelyn 
 

Jocelyn Durkay 

Senior Regulatory Analyst 

 
P 303.866.2791 

1580 Logan Street, Suite 100, Denver, CO 80203 
|  www.colorado.gov/energy 
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